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Tuesday, 5th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our Term 1 topic, ‘Here and now, there and then,’ we are conducting a local area 
study on Rye. To further the children’s knowledge of their town we will be taking them on a 
short walk around Rye on Wednesday 13th September. This will take place during the school 
day and ensures they are back before lunchtime.  
Please ensure your child is wearing full uniform as usual, and sensible shoes for walking in.  
 
Please check the weather forecast in the morning as a waterproof jacket will be needed if it 
is going to rain.  
 
If you have not yet returned your ‘Consent for Urgent medical Treatment, School Trips and 
Other Off-Site Activities’ form on ARBOR, consenting to your child going on local 
walks/visits around Rye, they will be unable to attend. If you have not already given your 
consent on Arbor, please check your emails as a reminder email has been sent to you today.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office or on 
Class Dojo.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Miss Brassleay, Miss Turton, Mr Cameron and Mrs Davies 
 
 


